
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

 
AUDITOR III VINCENT DUENAS RECEIVES  

MASTERS IN PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION 
 
June 1, 2010. The Office of Public Accountability proudly acknowledges the academic 
achievement of Auditor III Vincent Duenas as he was awarded a Master’s in Public 
Administration (MPA) from the University of Guam on May 30, 2010.  The MPA degree 
is an interdisciplinary program aimed to provide students with a professional education in 
public administration and to prepare them for public service careers at the territorial, 
regional, federal, and international levels. The program also offers opportunities for 
government employees to enhance and improve skills, and to learn new concepts and 
theories of public administration and management. 
 
A 1998 graduate of George Washington Senior High School, Vincent graduated with a 
Bachelor of Arts in Political Science from the University of Guam in December 2001. He 
was hired as a Management Analyst I in September 2003.  He is currently an Auditor III. 
 
Vincent’s work includes performing audits, examinations, evaluations, analyses, and 
reviews, which are of moderate complexity, difficulty, and limited scope, and/or serving 
as a team leader for projects of appropriate complexity or difficulty.  Vincent is a member 
of the Institute of Internal Auditors, the Association of Certified Fraud Examiners, and 
the Association of Government Accountants. He currently serves as the AGA Guam 
Chapter President-Elect.  Vincent was also a recipient of the Pedro “Doc” Sanchez 
Scholarship Award. 
 
For more information, please contact Administrative Officer Marie Villanueva at 475- 
0390. 
 

Suite 401, DNA Building 
238 Archbishop Flores Street, Hagatna, Guam 96910 

Tel: (671) 475-0390; Fax: (671) 472-7951 
www.guamopa.org – Hotline: 47AUDIT (472-8348) 

 


